
 

 

 
CBOE Regulatory Circular RG14-133 
C2 Regulatory Circular RG14-038 
 
Date:  September 19, 2014 

To:  CBOE and C2 Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Market Services Department 
RE:  Strike Programs 
 

This circular is to inform Trading Permit Holders that all requests to add option classes to the following 
strike listing programs: $0.50, $1.00, $2.50 or $1.00 LEAPS, should be directed to the Market Services 
Department at marketservices@cboe.com or 312-786-7950.   

Additional Information: 
Please contact the Market Services Department at marketservices@cboe.com or 312-786-7950 for 
additional information. 
 

 
 
 


